
 

 

Dear Monteith Families, 

We are happy to announce our Culture Club’s upcoming event 

February 10, 2017 from 6-8:30pm.  With this year’s program 

we will be celebrating HOME. We have so many beautiful 

cultures here at Monteith and we would love to have YOU, 

our COMMUNITY join us in our very first Monteith TasteFest. 

Our event will celebrate Detroit Music and Art with 

entertainment from local salsa dancers. 

We need your help!  Please consider sharing your family’s 

favorite dish so we our children will have the opportunity to 

try 50 different small plates from their friends’ families.   If 

you would like to share your family’s favorite dish send us an 

email for further instructions. Thank you! 

Please email the Monteith Culture Club at 

monteithcultureclub@gmail.com with questions or if you 

would like to help or volunteer for the event. 

Also the next Grosse Pointe Parents for Unity in Diversity will 

meet Wednesday, February 1st 6:30 pm at Defer Elementary. 
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